
TIMBER SALE WITHDRAWAL NOTICE 

United States Department of the Interior 
BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 

Northwest Oregon District Office 

3106 Pierce Parkway, Suite E 

Springfield, Oregon  97477 

May 18, 2023 

Parcel No. 1, Bonanza North, Contract No. ORN05-TS23-552 

Parcel No.2, Blue Lite Special, Contract No. ORN05-TS23-553 

Upper Willamette Field Office 

TIMBER SALE WITHDRAWAL NOTICE 

The Bonanza North Timber Sale, Contract No. ORN05-TS23-552 and the Blue Lite Special Timber Sale, 
Contract No. ORN05-TS23-553, which was scheduled for sale on May 25, 2023, have been cancelled.  The 
BLM has determined that these sales will be readvertised for a June 29, 2023 auction date. 

Further information concerning this sale may be obtained from the above address. 


